
  

 

 

 0161 271 0505  

1st Floor 
Fallowfield Library 

         Platt Lane 
Manchester M14 7FB 

 
 
Parents of Oswald Rd Primary, 
 
 
Just a quick letter to introduce myself and inform you of a couple of meetings. 
 
 
My name is Aron Thornley. I work in the Buzz Manchester team. We are a team based in Manchester 
supporting local people to start up new activities/projects in their local area. Our work is described as 
health-based because increasingly we recognise that people are heathier when they are doing 
things/activities that they enjoy doing, and sometimes this will be alongside other people. 
 
 
But essentially we are a community development team. I have a budget that I am using to fund start-up 
projects.  
 
 
I spoke briefly with the staff at Oswald Rd Primary recently and agreed it would be really nice to meet up 
with some of you to discuss any ideas you might have for your local area. We are prepared to support a 
wide range of activities and projects. 
 
 
Please come along to one of the two scheduled meetings below (both will take place at the school) if you 
are interested in what our team are up to, or if you have any ideas, thoughts or opinions about what’s 
going on in Chorlton, and what we could do to make it even better ! 
 
 
      Wednesday 5th February – 4pm 
 

Friday 7th February  –  9.15am 
 
 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
 
Aron Thornley 
Neighbourhood Health Worker  
Chorlton, Whalley Range and Fallowfield  
 
 

 


